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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of our continued evaluation of our PSHE curriculum, we would value your views, by 

completed the survey below. It has questioned related to the topics covered throughout the 

year.  

 

PSHE is an important subject where our children have the opportunities to explore the 

topics that allow the children to develop an understanding of the world in which they live. It 

encourages them to be critical thinkers and gain a sense of their own identity. Further to 

this, children learn how to keep themselves safe, including in the online community. 

 

Please could you use the links below to record your responses, If you have children in Key 

stage 1 and Key stage 2, we would be very grateful if you could spend some time to 

complete one of each survey. If you click on the appropriate link below, you will be able to 

duplicate a survey for you to complete. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

KS 1 

https://forms.office.com/e/Lw8esj88pb 

 
 

KS 2    

https://forms.office.com/e/KhrmPir5hP 

 

 

Ms Juffs  

PSHE Lead   
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